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 Linby & Papplewick Primary School 

September 2018

Dear Parents

FLAPPS ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING

We would like to invite you to FLAPPS Annual General Meeting on Monday 8th October at 8.00pm here at school.

FLAPPS support the school by making resources and raising funds for additional resources for the children (10% of what is raised goes to charities such as the BAYO project in Burundi which the school partner, the NSPCC & the Children’s Society who provide support for the school)

WELCOME SERVICE – WEDNESDAY 10TH OCTOBER

This service is to welcome the new Reception children and their families to our school it’s on Wednesday 10th October at St. Michael’s Church, Linby.  Church will open from 8.50 am (refreshments will be available) for a 9.15 am start (finish 10.00 am).  Bishop Paul will be joining us for this service.  All are welcome to come and celebrate.
PROCEDURES

Please find attached our updated procedures.
Please note if you need to contact school please either phone 0115 9634282 or use e-mail office@linby.notts.sch.uk.  Text messages are no longer received due to a change in our provider.

OPERATION CHRISTMAS CHILD – SHOEBOX APPEAL 

A leaflet will be given to the children this week to bring home for them to put together a shoebox donation for this Charity. 

We do hope you are able to support us in this worthwhile cause.

Regards

School Office to come along and get involved.
